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Standing Committee of the Whole Recommendation: Long Range Financial Capital Plan - High
Level Workplan
Presented by: Kevin Scoble, City Manager

On March 13, 2017 Standing Committee of tte Whole made the following recommendation to
Council.

RECOMMENDATION(S)

That Council approve $300,000 from the Stabilization Reserve for the implementation of the high-
level workplan to support the development of a Long-Range Capital Financial Plan, as outlined in the
March 13, 2017 Standing Committee of Whole Agenda Report entitled "Long Range Financial Capital
Plan - High Level Workplan", with the exception of the 10 Year Demographic Forecast.
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